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SENIORS AND AGEING — AGENCIES — WELCOME TO COUNTRY CEREMONIES 
2994. Mr Z.R.F. Kirkup to the Minister for Seniors and Ageing; Volunteering; Sport and Recreation: 
For events, meetings, conferences and seminars held by the agency since 1 January 2017, have there been any 
‘Welcome to Country’ ceremonies or acknowledgements paid for by the agency, and if yes: 
(a) what was the event, meeting, conference or seminar; 
(b) where was the event, meeting, conference or seminar held; and 
(c) what organisation or individual conducted the ceremony or acknowledgement and how much were they paid? 
Mr M.P. Murray replied: 
Please refer to Legislative Assembly Question on Notice no. 3003. 
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